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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I cannot believe another year is almost over. It has been a year with so many successes and achievements. Thank 

you for all your support.  

I am pleased to say that we are fully staffed for next year and to ensure the best for our children and to maximise 

our resources, there will once again be changes for a number of year groups. 

Class changes for 22/23 – Mixing classes 

Current Y2 Pupils will split into 3 Cedar class (maximum 30 pupils) and the Y3 half of Y3/4 Hazel class (maximum 15 

pupils). 

Current Y3 Pupils will split into 4 Hawthorn class (maximum 30) and the Y4 half of Y3/4 Hazel class (maximum 15 

pupils).  

Current Y4 Pupils will split into two Y5 classes. 

To ensure that the transition to the new class mix is a smooth one, where possible, we are returning our current 

Y2, Y3 and Y4 pupils to the class groups they were with last academic year.  

The class that your child has been placed in is attached with this letter. Change can be challenging and I know you 

will be anxious about the impact on your child. Please protect your child from any concerns you may have and only 

address them to the school or fellow parents.  We have shared this news with the children today and have 

highlighted the benefits of working with different children, re-establishing old friendships and being resilient to 

change. We have also organised sessions where the children can spend time with their new classes.   

Attached with this letter are some frequently asked questions regarding any class mix. If there is anything you 

would like clarified, please contact the school office or come and see me on the gate.  

We look forward to another positive and productive year! 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
Alexander Banks  
Headteacher  
See below for your child’s class and their class teacher.  
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